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NEW PTA CHAIR & TEAM

Chair: Christel W 
wok-chair@outlook.com

Co-chair: Kay B

Treasure: Karen P 
wok-treasurer@outlook.com

Secretary: Kate K
wok-secretary@outlook.com

Newsletter: Silke T

Social media: Lin L

Uniform shop: Zoe H 
wok-uniforms@outlook.com

contact details

wok-chair@outlook.com * wok-events@outlook.com * wok-uniforms@outlook.comFacebook WOK-PTA * instagram wok_PTA

A handover to the new team will be ongoing over the next few weeks, please do
bear with us until we find our new team groove. 

Read on for a thank you and good bye from the outgoing PTA chair, Suse. And I’m
sure you’ll join us in thanking Suse and Nina for their outstanding work in
heading the PTA over the last couple of years. 

Starting this week’s newsletter with an excellent update - a new PTA Chair has
been found! 
We are fantastically grateful that a new Year 7 parent, Christel, has stepped up to
take over from the current head of the PTA! Thank you also Kay, a year 8 parent,
who will be filling the role of co-chair going forwards. 

See the current list of PTA team members, and their contact details, where
applicable, below: 



contact details

wok-chair@outlook.com * wok-events@outlook.com * wok-uniforms@outlook.comFacebook WOK-PTA * instagram wok_PTA

 
A reminder to grab those Y8 disco tickets, your
children won’t forgive you if you forget 😉. Tickets  are
available at the link below, with Tonbridge tickets
approaching the booking deadline this Sunday: 

www.pta-events.co.uk/wok

Tonbridge Year 8 Disco on Friday, 27 Sept 2024
from 7.30 - 9.00 pm in the main hall at school -
booking deadline is 22 Sept 2024

Sevenoaks Year 8 Disco on Friday, 4th Oct 2024
from 7.30 - 9.00 pm in the main hall at school -
booking deadline is 29 Sept 2024 

Whilst you’re booking tickets, you can volunteer to
help out at the event at the same time. It’s great fun
and a very straight forward evening to help out with. 

Many thanks, 
WOK-PTA & the Year 8 Disco Team

YEAR 8 DISCOS REMINDER

A THANK YOU AND GOOD BYE FROM SUSE
Dear Weald School Community, 

As I hand over the role as PTA Chair to Christel, I just wanted to say a huge thank
you to everyone! It has been an incredible experience, and I feel so grateful to

have worked with such a wonderful, supportive group of people.

To our amazing PTA team, I can’t thank you enough for your energy, dedication,
and teamwork. Every event was made possible because of your hard work, often

behind the scenes, and I’m so very proud of what we’ve achieved together.

To the parents, staff, and volunteers who showed up, helped out, and cheered us
on — your involvement made all the difference! We couldn’t have done any of it

without your support.

I’m excited to see all the great things the PTA will continue to do for our school
and I know the school is in good hands with this incredible community behind it.

Thanks again for everything!

Warmly,  
Suse Goodwin

Outgoing PTA Chair

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/wok

